
Petition to Reform Michigan’s Cottage Food Law 

Restore Freedom and Fairness to Michigan’s Cottage Food Producers 

We, the undersigned, support removing the $25,000 cap on annual revenue for Michigan’s cottage food 
businesses. 

These foods are safe, wholesome, and made in home kitchens by people our communities know and 
trust. Breads, cookies, jams, and more—crafted with care, often using local ingredients. 

This isn’t big industry—it’s Michigan at its best. Families working hard, neighbors buying real food, and 
communities growing stronger. 

We support House Bill 4122 as a step toward fairness, and we also support requiring Certified Food 
Manager training for cottage food producers who go beyond hobby-level sales. It’s a simple, responsible 
way to ensure safety without limiting opportunity. 

We call on lawmakers to remove the outdated sales cap and support legislation that reflects what 
Michigan residents clearly want: the freedom to grow, the right to earn, and access to the foods we love. 

Michigan Residents only 
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This petition is part of the Michigan Cottage Food Coalition’s campaign to reform Michigan’s Cottage Food Law. 
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